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UPSE’s annual golf tournament will be held this year at the Brudenell 
Golf Course on Saturday, September 29, 2018.  The cost per player is $55 
(cart included) and teams of four 
are required.  The tee times are 

from 11:50 a.m. - 1:40 p.m. 

There will be prizes for closest to 

the hole and longest drive. The 
Registration Deadline is 
September 7, 2018 at 4:00 p.m.  

To register your team contact the 
UPSE offi  ce at 902-892-5335, toll 
free at 1-800-897-8773 or email peiupse@peiupse.ca.  

The fi rst twelve teams to register and pay will be accepted.  
Players must be PEI UPSE members and /or family members.

   UPSE Annual Golf Tournament

    PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.

President Jackson invites UPSE members to take 
part in the Pride Parade on Saturday, July 28, 2018. 
The parade starts at 12:00 pm on Terry Fox Drive in 
Victoria Park. 

The parade is not only about Pride in your community, but celebrating diversity and life in PEI while 
respecting diff erences amongst its citizens and visitors, and creating an inclusive experience for all. 

Pride Parade: Saturday, July 28, 2018 
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    PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.

The UPSE Women’ s Committee promotes the awareness 
of women’s issues within UPSE and in the community.  The 
committee encourages the participation of women at all 
levels of union activities and work towards the elimination 
of barriers to participation; and partners with other groups 
in the community that address similar issues.

The Women’s Committee recently donated $750 to Women’s 
Network PEI and their work involving women and childcare, 
women and trades, and women and political leadership. 

Women’s Network PEI is a not-for-profi t organization that 
works to strengthen and support the eff orts of PEI women to improve the status of women in our 
society. 

• to promote the equality of women in PEI through feminist analysis and practice.

• to provide a forum for the voices of women in PEI.

• to provide opportunities for women to realize power, knowledge, skills, abilities, vision and fi nancial 
security.

• to empower women through the recognition of women’s achievements and potential, and through 
listening to women’s voices.

UPSE invites the women of the union to participate in any and all future activities the
Women’s Committee schedules.  For more information about how to get involved called the union 
offi  ce at 902-892-5335 or e-mail peiupse@peiupse.ca. 

UPSE Women’s Committee

(L-R) Jillian Kilfoil (Executive Director, Women’s Network PEI) 
and Dina DesRoches (C0-Chair, UPSE Women’s Committee)

“Taking a Break for Wellness”  
The UPSE Women’s Committee arranged a wellness event to support women 
in taking- a- break from all the roles they carry every day!   

On June 1st members gathered  for a women’s committee bowling event 
in Charlottetown and had a great time.  The committee is planning to 
schedule a similar event in Summerside in the near future.  

Keep your eye on the UPSE website for future events (www.peiupse.ca).       

Debbie Callahan, an LPN at the 
Hillsborough hospital, sports an 
UPSE Women’s Committee shirt at 
the “take a break bowling event”  in 
Charlottetown.


